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It’s been a year since we reopened our doors in June 2020 following

the first lockdown and we are pleased that significant progress has

been made from where we were to how we are operating today. 

Should the social distancing restrictions come to an end or not?

That has been the debate for some time now and there is no

escaping it in the press. Whether the 19th July really does become

‘Freedom Day’ as its been colloquially called, still remains to be

seen. 

Welcome to the July edition of our newsletter
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Practice News

We have listened to you, our patients, as we knew
that the availability of appointments was causing
you significant delays. 

We are delighted to welcome Dr Siddhi Gandhi to
the practice. Siddhi qualified from King’s College
London in 2015 and attained membership to the
Faculty of the Royal College of Surgeons in 2016. 

Siddhi is a calm and caring dentist who makes all her patients feel comfortable
through her gentle and empathic nature. Siddhi is passionate about restorative
dentistry, especially root canal treatments and has completed the Advanced
Endodontics course with Aspire Dental Academy. Siddhi is also very good with
treating children. She will be available on Tuesdays and Saturdays. Please see the
website for further information. 

As we said goodbye to Rosanna last month, we are also delighted to
welcome our new Hygienist Diana, who will be joining us from this month.
Diana brings with her, over 5 years’ experience to Cassio Road, working at
various other practices during her career. She will be available 2 Saturdays
each month and 2 days a week from the beginning of August. 

The demand for both dental and hygiene services continue to remain high,
but we hope that with the addition of these new team members, we will be
able to shorten our waiting times for appointments. Once again, we thank
you all for your patience and understanding.

The Team at Cassio Road Dental Practice 

https://www.cassioroaddental.co.uk/team/dr-siddhi-gandhi/
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Other News Review Message – Have you had a recent

message from us asking for feedback? Please

take a minute or two to leave us a brief

message about your visit to us. Patient

feedback is very important to us and helps us

continually strive to provide you with the

best possible service we can. We’d love to

hear from you! Scan the code with your

phone to leave a review >>
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Review UsReview UsReview Us

Here is one the latest patient reviews on Google.....


